4831 Rollingwood Dr.
Rollingwood, TX 78746
(512) 626-7212
collies@meyerzone.net

July 18,2022

Dear Rollingwood Park Commission members,

I regret to inform you that I must resdign from my position as Park

Commissioner effective August 15, 2022 due to an upcoming move out of state. I
have enjoyed serving the Rollingwood community and hope that you will be able
to replace me without much difficulty. Please continue to care for our lovely

ark, which is a jewel 1in our community.
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Sincerely,

i a,

Jennifer Meyer



